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“Building Partnerships – Building Communities” 

 
June 17, 2024 
 
Invenergy 
c/o Laura Miner 
959 Southeast Division St. 
Suite 350 
Portland, Oregon 97214 
 
RE: Schnebly Coulee Solar Farm Conditional Use Permit Application (CU-24-00003) - Transmittal of 
Comments 
 
Dear applicants, 
 
The comment period for CU-24-00003 Schnebly Coulee Solar Farm ended on June 12, 2024, at 5:00 pm. Community 
Development Services received the following comments: 
 

• May 28, 2024   Kittitas PUD 
• May 31, 2024   Judy Webb 
• June 3, 2024   Kittitas County Assessor’s Office 
• June 3, 2024   Suzanne Konold 
• June 5, 2024   Beaulieu Family 
• June 5, 2024   Nels & Charli Sorenson 
• June 7, 2024   Ralph Teller 
• June 7, 2024   Randy & Darlene Grant 
• June 10, 2024   Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation 
• June 10, 2024   Jackie Halsted 
• June 10, 2024   Kittitas Audubon Society 
• June 10, 2024   Leo & Maricar Perrone 
• June 10, 2024   Logan Darrow 
• June 10, 2024   Mary Morgan 
• June 10, 2024   Randal & Kanya Brown 
• June 11, 2024   Greg Carey 
• June 11, 2024   Kittitas County Public Health 
• June 11, 2024   Kittitas County Public Works 
• June 11, 2024   Washington State Department of Ecology 
• June 11, 2024   Washington State Department of Transportation 
• June 11, 2024   Yakama Nation 
• June 12, 2024   Puget Sound Energy 
• June 12, 2024   Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife 
• June 12, 2024   Yakama Nation 

 
Comments received after the June 12, 2024, comment period: 
 

• June 14, 2024   Department of Archaeology & Historic Preservation 
 
 
 
 



                                                                                                                                                                         
 
If you wish to provide responses to any of the received comments, please do so by 5:00 pm on July 5, 2024, so that 
staff can incorporate and consider any of your responses into the staff report. For additional time to address any of the 
comments, please contact me directly to extend the response due date. If you have questions about any comments from 
an agency, please contact them directly. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,   

 
 
 

Chace Pedersen 
Staff Planner 
 
Enclosed:  Comments listed above 


